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During these times of inflation where Oregonians are having a hard time paying for 

housing, food, transportation and utilities it is difficult to understand why you would 

want to take more money out of their pockets. Money that we all voted belongs to the 

citizens of Oregon. It is disgusting that this is being considered at all, let alone a time 

when so many families are struggling. Salem has made Oregon a punchline to a 

terribly sad joke, you have driven this amazing state into the ground and appear to be 

willing to sacrifice your population to try and spend your way out of it. I will be happy 

when I can say that Oregon is the state I used to live in. Do not take the kicker! 


